
Residents, 
 
We would like to share some very important procedural changes that we’re making in order to 
align with the Governor’s protocol. This is to ensure the safety of all residents and staff. As the 
procedures change, we’ll be sure to inform you. 
 
Hours of Operation  
Tuesday – Saturday 
Lunch  
Tuesday-Saturday 11am-2pm 
Sunday & Monday 11am-3pm 
 
Dinner 
Tuesday-Saturday 3pm-7pm 
 
Mandatory Cleaning 
Tuesday-Saturday 2pm-3pm 
(curbside pick-up available at this time)  
 
Reservation Policy: Not mandatory as walk in’s are welcome 
To reserve a table call 520-219-2164 
When making a reservation, please have the following ready: 

 First and Last Name 
 Number of attendees (no more than 4) 
 Time slot desired 

In order to adhere to the reduced occupancy and capacity, the number of reservations we can 
accept will be limited. No more than 4 people will be seated together per table and no 
additional seats can be added. Reservations will be scheduled every 30 minutes.  
 
Face Coverings/Masks  
Face coverings/masks are required to be worn while entering/exiting and moving around the 
restaurant. Face coverings/masks may be removed while using dinner table. Click HERE to read 
more about this.  
 
Dining Policy: 
The main entrance will be the designated entry and exit point. From there, staff will direct you 
to your assigned table. Upon entering, there will be sanitizing station for residents to use. Patio 
seating will be also limited and by reservation only. During this first phase, we will continue to 
provide a limited menu for dine-in service. 
 

Payment Policy: 
All payment options accepted 
 
Continued on next page 

https://saddlebrookeranchhoa.org/documents/17401/22112/Community+Update+626.pdf


Curbside Service:  
Curbside service will be available for the foreseeable future.  
 
Important Additional Safety Guidelines: 
To help ensure the safety and well-being of the residents and staff, all F&B Staff will: 

 Abide by proper social distancing, disinfecting, cleaning and sanitizing guidelines on a 
structured schedule. 

 Be mandated to wear masks and gloves and abide by strict hand washing policy. 
 Be screened for symptoms of COVID-19 upon arrival to work. 
 Provide proper sanitizing stations in dining rooms. 

 
While many are anxious to share a warm hug or handshake, we ask that the residents and staff refrain 
from this type of interaction at this time. Instead, let’s share our friendship and gratitude through a 
wave, thumbs up or something equally as kind in keeping up with social distancing guidelines. 
We look forward to seeing you at the Grill for your dine-in or curbside experience. 


